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14" March 2019

Miles Brennan

Four Wheel Drive Australia
P.O. Box 174

Brisbane Markets, QLD, 4106

Dear Miles,

RE: One Nation NSW support of the aims of 4WD Australia Association.

I am pleased to write in support of you and the 4WD Australia Association.

If elected to the NSW Legislative Council following the State Election on 23™ March,
we will happily support the “Time To Align” campaign, allowing vehicle modification
standards to be managed at the federal level, in parallel to ADRs as long as
modification do not present a danger to other road users.

It does not make sense for individual states and territories to have differing legislation
on this.

Please be assured that | and my team will work with your group in seeking the

establishment of a national scheme. We look forward to your support to ensure we
can represent your views in the NSW parliament going forward.

Yours sincerely,

Mark Latham
One Nation Leader NSW & Legislative Council candidate
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